
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH. 

October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It has been brought to our attention by residents living in streets outside and near the 

school, that when dropping children off at school some people are parking on paths and 

on the road causing an obstruction. 

 

As all schools are being targeted by parking enforcement officers, we cannot guarantee 

that you will not be charged re dangerous parking/driving : 

1. on pavements,  

2. on roads, but causing an obstruction to other road users and 

3. likely to cause an accident, through obstructing a child’s ability to see other vehicles. 

 

We are also expecting police to be patrolling the area at least for the next half term.  We 

ask you, therefore, to consider how and where you park whenever you seek to pick your 

parking spot. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Margaret Richards 

Maggie Duguid 

Joint Chair of Governors.  

 


